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August 19, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back!  We are excited to see everyone again, and hope you enjoyed Sneak Peek. We have been 
preparing all summer and look forward to our Grand Champions beginning their new school year! 

Students are permitted to arrive between 8:35 and 8:50 a.m. Please do not drop off students before that 
time, as there is no supervision.  For safety and security reasons, parents are not permitted to walk 
through the building.  Parent drop off and pick up takes place on the side of the building and parents wait 
in the car, in line, for students to exit and enter. Adults are available to assist as needed. Remember to 
wait your turn and not pass any cars on the left while in line. 

All students are given a bus time for pick up and drop off. If the school does not receive notification that a 
child will not be riding the bus, ALL students will be placed on their assigned bus. We recommend putting 
the plan in writing, but if last minute changes need to be made, please call the school office 610-351-5880 
before 3:00 p.m.  

We ask that you please be sure to read the weekly communications from the school on Wednesdays to 
keep up to date on important information throughout the year. Also, check your email regularly for 
communication from Parkland School District. You may receive these via text, phone call and/or email, 
depending what information you provided for our rapid messaging system through HAC/Home Access 
Center. 

Mark your calendars for our Open House on Wednesday, August 31st at 7:00 p.m. That evening you 
will learn all about the school curriculum and your child’s daily schedule. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher via email, voicemail, 
schoology, or through his/her website. Together we will have an amazing year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey A. Bartman 

Jeffrey A. Bartman 
Principal 
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